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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, April 14th, 2023 @ 5:00 pm
Venue:  Backstrap Bar and Grill



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of March’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	The club ended the season with a total of 435 ATSC members and 124 MSA members.  Thanks to all that joined and supported our great club this year.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Election of officers for the 2023-2024 officers is as follows:
President: Jim Allen
Vice President: Steve StJean
Trail Master-North: Roger Spurling
Trail Master-South: Position open
Treasurer: Katie Rolbiecki
Secretary: Linda Carter
Safety/Signage Officer: Trevor Werner
Directors: John Small and Ben Scribner

	Trail Master Report
	The season has ended.  We will be working through the summer and fall getting things lined up for next year.

	John Morris
ATSC President
	“Thank you” everyone for a great season, and for supporting me over the past 20 years.  This will be my last meeting.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:06pm by all members present.  Have a great summer and stay safe!  See you on the trails next season!
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